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MCCC AWARDS JOHN ORWIN MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIP 

 

MONROE, Mich. – Monroe County Community College has awarded the 

John Orwin Memorial Scholarship to Autumn Zubkoff. The scholarship is to be 

used for tuition. 

Zubkoff, of Erie, is a 2016 graduate of Mason High School and is 

studying Nursing at MCCC. She was involved with Project Unify and is a volunteering at Holiday 

Camp this summer.  She is the daughter of Rich and Leslie Zubkoff.  

To be eligible for this scholarship, the recipient must have a GPA between 2.50 and 2.95, be 

economically disadvantaged and demonstrates leadership and character through extracurricular 

activities, volunteer involvement and work experience in school and the community. 

For more information on available scholarships and financial aid, please contact the MCCC 

Financial Aid Office at (734) 384-4135. If you are interested in information about funding a 

scholarship, contact The Foundation at MCCC at (734) 384-4214. 
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